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Interconnect Notification (Ref: 04094)
You may recall you were invited by Industry Briefing No 4088 to attend the 2nd “PPP INDUSTRY CONSULTATION” on 17th December 2004 in the morning. Unfortunately, BT has only received 3 positive responses indicating acceptance of this invitation. In view of this, BT has decided to postpone this Industry Consultation second meeting until mid-January. A further Industry Briefing inviting you to this will be issued later.

At the first PPP Industry Consultation Meeting on 5th November 2004, it was agreed that BT and some operators would bi-laterally exchange certain agreed analysis. To date BT has received no analysis from operators. Can BT ask for those operators who agreed to exchange such analysis, to forward their analysis to: mike.pa.ward@bt.com and to: colin.rochester@bt.com by 31st December 2004 at latest. This will allow BT to study the information sent before the next industry consultation meeting. BT will also send its analysis to operators, sending it analysis, on receipt of their analysis.
The information contained in this briefing is confidential information as per your terms and conditions with BT. Please do not forward, republish or permit unauthorised access.  The content is accurate at the time of writing and is subject to change.
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